Nov 25

The Voter

2024



What Next? What's Your Plan? How Can We wering Take Action?

Empowering Voters Defending Democracy

We've had a hot minute to talk about the election results...now it's time for action.

In the coming weeks, the Voter Services Team will host registrar training; Gun Violence Prevention (GVP) will host a GVP Position Study and our Migrant Committee will share information from the State and National Leagues regarding protection available to our immigrant communities. Find more in this week's The Voter.

Stay Up-to-Date This area features CKC events for the *coming* two weeks.

For detailed info, use the graphic to check our website calendar.





St. Charles Holiday Electric Lights Parade downtown St. Charles, 5:30 pm



Batavia Celebration of Lights, 5 pm

Peg Bond Center



- 4 **CKC Open Board Meeting, 7 pm** Geneva Public Library
- 10 **Voter Services Meeting, 6:30 pm**Calvary Episcopal Church, Batavia
- 11 **Gun Violence Prevention , 6:30pm**Calvary Episcopal Church, Batavia





We always talk about how the League of Women Voters does *Position Studies*, now you have the chance to learn and to participate.

The League of Women Voters of Illinois State Study local Kick-off Meeting will be held at the Calvary Episcopal Church on Wednesday December 11, 2024, at 6:30 p.m.

This is an excellent opportunity to see how the League advocacy arm works!

Please RSVP in order that preliminary documents may be sent to you for review prior to the meeting.



Do you have a recommendation you'd like to share? Submit it here.

SUBMIT

At last week's Member Cocktails, League Treasurer, Pat Engel, recommended an unbiased news site that she's enjoyed reading since the election. Tangle News (www.readtangle.com) provides "unbiased news for busy people".





Stay Connected & Informed www.lwvckcil.com



The Voter

Nov 25

2024



Voter Services

Voter Services will meet December 10, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. in the Calvary Church, 222 S. Batavia Ave., Batavia for Voter Registration and meeting.

Focus will be on the upcoming Spring election cycle, establishing town committees to coordinate candidate forums, voter registration drives, etc.

If you're a fan of Democracy, you can't sit the sidelines. RSVP now:

Membership Committee

Our Membership Committee's December 11th meeting at the Calvary Church is postponed to accommodate the Gun Violence Prevention Program Study Kick-off. Check back for Committee updates.



Program Planning is an integral part of each league's grassroots process of recommending and selecting governmental issues for study and agreement in reaching a position.

During January and February local Leagues conduct Program Planning and make recommendations in a general membership meeting or a board meeting.

Watch for upcoming news on Central Kane County's Program Planning meeting. Traditionally a "go-dutch" style breakfast, it's a great time to learn about our programs and have some ground-level input.

Candidate Questionnaire ad hoc Committee



The Candidate Questionnaire ad hoc Committee is still looking for participants. If you are environment issues, sustainability and transparency in our local government, this ad hoc committee is for you.

Susan Russo will head a group of like-minded members to develop a candidate questionnaire for the Spring election cycle. If you'd like to participate, please sign-up here:



Stay Connected & Informed

